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June 19, 2017 
003/2017-DF 
 
 

E X T E R N A L  C O M M U N I C A T I O N  
 
 

To: B3 Market Participants – BM&FBOVESPA Segment 
 
 

Re: New Corporate Name of BM&FBOVESPA and Merger of Cetip. 
 
 

As has been reported, BM&FBOVESPA S.A. – Bolsa de Valores, Mercadorias e 
Futuros and Cetip S.A. – Mercados Organizados have recently combined their 
activities, creating a world-class financial market infrastructure company. 
 
The Company therefore informs you that its corporate name has changed to B3 
S.A. – Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão, which has been approved by the Securities and 
Exchange Commission of Brazil (CVM), and requests that such name be used in 
all formal communications and references to the Company.  
 
We remind you that all other data related to the identification of B3 S.A. – Brasil, 
Bolsa, Balcão, such as its Corporate Taxpayer Number (CNPJ/MF) and its 
address, remain unchanged.  
 

We also inform you that the merger of Cetip S.A. – Mercados Organizados into B3 
S.A. – Brasil, Bolsa, Balcão was approved both at the Extraordinary Shareholders 
Meeting held on June 14, 2017 and by CVM, and that the action shall occur on 
July 03, 2017. 
 
We reiterate that there have been no changes to the names and trademarks of 
BM&FBOVESPA and Cetip, or regarding products and services, clearinghouses, 
registration systems and central depository, or to the rules and internal procedures 
that govern the activities of BM&FBOVESPA and Cetip. 
 
Finally we wish to remind you that neither the change to the corporate name nor 
the merger has any impact on contracts already signed by the Company. 
 
Further information may be obtained from the Market Participant Relations and 
Infrastructure Services Department, by telephone at (+55 11) 2565-7291. 
 
 
Daniel Sonder 
Chief Financial Officer 


